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Date of Bulletin:  January 15, 2025 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02290 

Audience:  Reseller 

Subject:  Frontier OneVoice Basic Bundle Rate Increase 

Date Effective:  February 15, 2025 

  
Monthly Recurring Charges (MRCs) for Frontier OneVoice Basic Bundle services will 
increase by $12 per line, per month, effective February 15, 2025.  This rate increase 
excludes Frontier OneVoice Basic Bundle services in Arizona, Utah and some areas of 
Nevada (CTC of Nevada–Elko and CTC of Nevada–Tonopah Tariffs). 
 
 If you would like to receive a list of your company’s Working Telephone Numbers 
(“WTNs”) that are impacted by the rate increase described in this notice, please 
contact your Account Manager, who will then send to you an Excel file, via email, with 
the subject WTNs. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact 
your Frontier Account Manager. 
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